CEDAR LAKE PROTECTION AND REHABILITATION DISTRICT

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD MARCH 22, 2010, AT 7:00 P.M.
AT THE STAR PRAIRIE COMMUNITY CENTER
STAR PRAIRIE, WISCONSIN

The meeting was called to order by President Robert Goodlad. Present were
President Robert Goodlad and Commissioners Neil Johnson, Brad Johnson, and
Warren Wood. These members constituted a quorum.

Brad Johnson moved to approve the agenda Wood seconded it. The motion
carried.

There was no public input.

The water ski slalom course was discussed, but without an appearance by
Emmett Meister, who is proposing the slalom course. No action was taken.
Commissioner Wood did obtain information from Cari Stoltz at the DNR, which was
discussed. Commissioner Wood will contact Emmett Meister and inform him of the
next meeting.

The water quality study was discussed. It was decided by Bill James of the
Corps of Engineers and Buzz Sorge of the DNR not to run the aerator during year
two of the study in order to collect more reliable data. The question arose as to
whether the compressor should be run in the interim to keep it in good condition
from a maintenance standpoint. Bob Goodlad will contact Don Demulling regarding
that issue. ,

Aquatic invasive species identifi cation was discussed. There was an open
meeting on Saturday, March 20, 2010, at the Star Prairie Community Center
regarding training on |dentn°catlon of aquatic invasive species, including both
Phytoplankton and Zooplankton species. Anna Mares of the Cltlzens Scuence Center
at Beaver Creek Reserve n‘ade the presentation.

There was no treasurer's report because the treasurer was not present.
There were no minutes to approve from the previous meeting because the
secretary was not present. At next month's meeting we will review the minutes of

both the February meeting and the March meeting for approval.

A motion to adjourn was made by Brad Johnson and seconded by Neil
Johnson, and the motion carried.




The next meeting to be held the fourth Monday in April, which is April 26,
2010, at 7:00 p.m,, at the Star Prairie Community Center.

Respegtfully submitted, -

Commissioner Warren Wood, Acting as Temporary Secretary in the absence of '
Secretary Don Demulling ' '




